
Patients and healthcare providers must 
insist on nothing less than One Needle, 
One Syringe, Only One Time for each
and every injection.

www.cdc.gov/injectionsafety/1anonly.html

The One & Only Campaign is a public health effort to 
eliminate unsafe medical injections. To learn more 
about safe injection practices, please visit 
www.cdc.gov/injectionsafety/1anonly.html.
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